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Utah PSC Reduces Customer Natural Gas Rates

Today the Utah Public Service Commission issued orders in four dockets (07-057-13, 09-057-03, 09-057-04, and 09-057-05) which effectively reduce Questar Gas Company residential customer’s bills by approximately 14%.
Through these orders, customers will pay less for natural gas service.

The reduction in customer rates results from a decrease in the forecasted price of natural gas. This is the second rate decrease in less than a year. The price of natural gas has been very volatile in recent years with prices fluctuating dramatically. 

The Commission issued its order on review of its December 22, 2008 order (Docket # 07-057-13).  This order permits the use of company-owned gas, known as WEXPRO gas, in compressed natural gas vehicles and reduces the increase in charges for compressed natural gas service.
The Commission also authorized the recovery of costs associated with conservation and energy efficiency programs.

Typical residential customers should see an average decrease in their annual bills of approximately $113 from the cumulative results of today’s orders.
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